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JULY 2023  

FROM THE PRES-  
I’m sure all the I’s are dotted, 
and t’s crossed, and it is show 
time. Months of work come together 
in a short week and then it will 
be over. Seems kind of unfair for 

those who poured their heart and 
soul into this year’s event. 
Remember, it is not too late to 
sign up to help. If you don’t have 
the link, here you go. 
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10
c0c4aa4ab2ca1fac61-emcc#/ And if 
you do not see what you really 
want to do just show up and ask, I 
am sure we can put you to work. 
Many tasks are still short of 
volunteers, and we welcome your 

help.  
  With all this work comes the 
realization that the summer is 
just flying by. Just returning 
from our annual trip to St. Ignace 
and what a blast we had. Staying 
on the “UPer” side of the bridge 
sure lead to some new memories. We 
witnessed a whole lot of tire 
destruction. Not to mention some 
of the neatest cars and trucks 
around. Some members spent a 

couple of days on the back roads 
of the Upper Peninsula before I 
arrived. I lead a five Camarovan 
on the back roads up. Both groups 
met up and stayed at the same 
hotel for the weekend and shared 
many stories. Renewed many 
friendships and promises for 
future get togethers were made. 

Weather was absolutely fantastic 
and allowed us to return home with 
plenty of time to put our beauties 
away before the storm.   
  Just a short couple of days 
after CSF and then we are off to 
Nationals. Then there are a few 
that are going from there to 

Bowling Green for Camarofest. 
Before you know, summer will be 
gone and the fall tours will 
start. Add to that Christmas in 
July (August) is well into the 
planning stages and if you are 
interested, please see the “ad” in 
this addition of the Hugger.  
  Plans for a meeting this month 
are in limbo as we are quickly 
running out of days with many of 
us either going to shows or family 

vacations. I am trying to get a 
place where we can go and just 
relax, talk and enjoy some down 
time. Oh, and I’m sure Superfest 
conversation will arise. So, keep 
an eye on the old email for 
updates on that. 
  Keep praying for that super 
weather weekend for Camaro 
Superfest and we will see you 
there. 
        Snook OUT. 
 
 

 
 

  



EMCC MEETING 

The next EMCC membership meeting 
will happen on ????. Please watch 
your email for info on when and 
where a meeting will take place. 
We hope you can attend. It’s good 
to “see” and talk with everyone! 
We hope you will be attending! See 
you soon! 

 

MEMBERSHIP NEWS 

We have one new member this past 

month! Please welcome Bryan & 
Emileigh Johnson! EMCC Membership 
currently stands at 81.   
THANKS FOR BEING AN EMCC MEMBER!! 
 

CAMARO MEMORIUM 

You are no longer with us, but you 
are not forgotten! 
 Tom Hawke  Karen Lewis  
 Doug Warren  John Glister  
 John VanOrsdal Russ Sarns  
 Rich Worcester     Dan Theriault 
 Vicki Angelosanto  Joan Turon 
 Louis H LaRiche    John Hancock 
They are at peace with our Lord. 

 

EMCC BIRTHDAYS!  
Happy Birthday to all our JULY 
EMCC Birthdays! See the calendar 
for those names and dates! Hope 
all your birthdays are great! If 
we have missed your birthday, 

we’re sorry! Please email your 
birthday to Roxanne!  
 

THE CORNER CAMARO 

This months’ CORNER CAMARO is  
Ralph Merian’s brand new 2023 
Camaro SS convertible!  
  The journey to purchase my 2023 
Camaro 2SS Convertible began right 
around the end of February. This 
is when I started considering 

exactly what I wanted in what will 
likely be the last Camaro I own.  
Besides my current 1993 Z28, I 
previously had owned a ‘67 SS/RS, 
a ‘69 Z28, and a ’83 Z28. I’ve 
enjoyed Camaros since Chevy 
started making them and wanted to 
place the order in time to enjoy 
my new Camaro at all the Club’s 
summer activities. So, after 

deciding on the style, color, and 
options, I went to a locally owned 

dealership and placed my order for 
a “Vivid Orange Metallic” Camaro 
with all the specific options I 
desired. 
   Six weeks went by and no word 
from the dealership as to a 
production date for my car. I 
called them only to be told that 
they could not place the order, 
since they had not received the 
allocations needed from Chevy for 
my options. They would continue 

trying and hopefully the necessary 
allocations would eventually be 
given. Throughout May I called 
dealerships in the Metro area and 
asking if they had any orange 
Camaros in their inventory with my 
desired options. This was proving 
to be very unsuccessful, so I then 
went online at Chevrolet.com. I 
built the Camaro with all my 
options, and then searched 
dealerships within a 1000-mile 

radius with that inventory. The 
higher the number given meant it 
had my specific options. 
Eventually one was located about 
235 miles away at Greenwood-
Hubbard Chevrolet in Hubbard, OH, 
which had the closest possible 
match. Excited to find one almost 
exactly as I wanted, I called them 
only to be told that it was 
already in process of being sold.  
I gave them my number in case the 

deal fell through and continued my 
search. 
   Giving my number to the dealer 
in Hubbard turned out to be a 
blessing. They called just after 
the Memorial Day weekend and said 
the Camaro was mine if I still 
wanted it. On June 6th, I enjoyed 
driving my new 2023 “Vivid Orange 
Metallic” Camaro 2SS Convertible 
back home from the Greenwood-
Hubbard Chevy dealer, and haven’t 

stopped enjoying it.    
  Thanks Ralph for sharing your 
Camaro story! Thanks for being an 
EMCC member!! 



 
FRIDAY-SUNDAY, JULY 7-8-9, 2023 

Multi-Lakes Conservation Club 
Commerce Township, MI, USA 

Here is the latest event news- 
  Dear Members 
  We are a short distance from 
Superfest! I am looking forward to 
seeing all of you at this year's 
event. 
  For those that signed up to 
volunteer I thank you from the 
bottom of my heart.   We still 
need help though as we have 
several spaces left to oversee.   
  If you have not made a list of 

your friends, please give them a 
call and ask them to join us. The 
more the merrier. 
  Friday’s events: MIS, 
Lingenfelter, Multi Lakes Car show 
and fish/chicken dinner Friday 
evening. 
  Those that have signed up for 
MIS please bring snacks, lunch and 
beverages. There will not be any 
restaurants or stores near the 
track. 

  Saturday, we have the opening of 
Superfest, car judging, food and 
ice cream trucks, axe throwing, 
Kids area, 50/50, vendors, Picnic 
cookout and Itchycoo Park. 
  Sunday, we kick off the day with 
an all you can eat country 
breakfast. Please register early 
for this so we do not run out. 
Vendors, kids’ area, continued 
judging, food trucks and 
ceremonies at 2:00pm 

  I want to thank the board for 
all their hard work. It takes a 
village and this club couldn’t do 
it without your leadership and 
help. 
  EMCC pop-up shop: I will open 
this week and you can order swag. 
I will even bring it to you at 

Superfest so you can have it right 
away. 

  If for some reason you haven’t 
registered by now please do so 
today.  
We need you to shine.  
If you have any questions, please 
reach out to me any time on my 
cell 810-938-9985 or email at 
EMCCNita@google.com or 
EMCCNita@gmail.com  
  Thank you, Waneita 
CSF 2023 is HERE!!!!!! 
 

EMCC CHRISTMAS JULY  
Well... actually, it will be 
CHRISTMAS IN JULY (really August)! 
This is because the date for the 
annual event is Sunday, August 20. 
That is the day after the Woodward 
Dream Cruise. What a way to end a 
weekend!! Mark your calendars... 
more info soon!  
 

 
 

EMCC MEETING REPORT 
Our meeting report for the June 
EMCC meeting is – We had a great 
turnout of 34 members and 10 
Camaros attending the meeting.  

Nita started the meeting with a 
great CSF report – 104 attending 
MIS, 200 pre-registered, almost 
all work positions filled and 39 
EMCC members have registered. 
NICE!! Don gave a CSF Judging 
report that about 1/3 of 
registered are to be judged. We do 
need a few more judge volunteers!! 
Don gave an activities report 
update. Paul wrapped up the 
meeting with general comments and 

asking for suggestions for the 
fall Tour D’Michigan. Also that 
Paul had one hotel room available 
for the NEOCC show in September. 
Then the BIG news that Dale sold 
his Camaro... but has a 2024 on 
order! Nice! Hope you’re at the 
next EMCC meeting! 
 

mailto:EMCCNita@google.com
mailto:EMCCNita@gmail.com


 
 

OFFICIAL SCHEDULE OVERVIEW: 
 

FRIDAY ACTIVITY (JULY 7): Our 
activity for Friday will be laps 
at Michigan International Speedway 
(MIS). These are "parade laps" and 
will be led by an official 
speedway pace car (approx. speed 
60-70 mph). We will be caravanning 
from the hotel as a group leaving 
at 7am. If you want to simply 
drive to the track on your own  
and meet us there, please arrive 
by 10am. Passengers - no limit - 
are allowed as long as they are 

belted. We'll get as many laps as 
time allows. At this time, we must 
limit the number of Camaros to 
200. So pre-register quickly. 
Bring your CAMERAS!! We hope to 
done at the track by about 4pm.  
 
FRIDAY ACTIVITY (JULY 7):  
12 noon – 3pm  FREE OPEN HOUSE at 
the Lingenfelter Collection in 
Brighton, Michigan. If you are not 
going to MIS, feel free to stop by 

and see an amazing collection of 
muscle cars, Corvettes and exotic 
sports cars! You can also shop the 
gift shop for Lingenfelter gear 
and car care products.  
 
FRIDAY EVENING (JULY 7): 3:00 pm - 
closing. Multi Lakes has their own  
regular Friday night Community 
Classic Car Show (wide variety of  
vehicles) and we are invited to 
attend and even show our Camaro’s 

in a special Camaro display area. 
This is a free event. Then 
starting at 5pm Multi Lakes is 
hosting a Fish Fry Dinner. The 
cost is $13.95 per person and you 
pay at the door. We are NOT 
collecting money for this ahead of 
time. You are not required to pre-
register for this event  

 
SATURDAY (JULY 8): 9am - 4pm. 
Camaro Superfest Car Show. Drive  
or trailer your Camaro into the 
Park, shine it up and show it off. 
If your car is being judged, the 
judges will come to your car. 
Please be sure to enjoy all of the 
other Camaros that will be there. 
Talk to their owners. Everyone  
has a story to tell! Lots of other 
things to do too - food and ice 
cream trucks, axe throwing, Kids 
area, 50/50, and vendors!! 

 
SATURDAY EVENING (JULY 8):  
5pm - 7pm. Dinner at the Park 
Starting around 5pm, Multi Lakes 
is serving a "casual dinner" on 
the order of burgers, brats fries, 
soft drink, etc. The cost is $15 
per person and you must pre-
register for this event. An 
evening of entertainment is 
planned for afterwards with 70’s 
band Itchycoo Park. 

 
SUNDAY (JULY 9): Starting at 9am, 
Multi Lakes is offering an 'ALL 
you can eat breakfast". Cost is 
$9.00 per person (seniors $8.50) 
You will pay at the door but you 
should still pre-register for this 
event so they can better plan on a 
head count  
 
SUNDAY (JULY 9): 8:00 am - 2:30 
pm. Camaro Superfest Car Show 

(with optional judging from 9am-
noon ) at Multi Lakes. From 
2:30pm-4pm will be the Awards 
Ceremony and event wrap-up!  
 
One final request.... 
Please PRAY for great weather!! 
 

 
 
 
 



 

 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

EMCC Official events..... 

JULY  ?? ... EMCC meeting ???? 
6:30pm dinner   7:30 meeting 
 

JULY 7-8-9.. CAMARO SUPERFEST 2023! 
 
OTHER EVENTS-     
July 4... Holy Cow! Creamery Car  
  Show 939 Ford Ave, Wyandotte 5pm 
July 4... Drbrn Hgts Classic Car  
  Show - Polish League of American  
  Veterans 25222 W. Warren St 5pm 
July 12... Top Gun Car & Bike Show 
  22050 Pennsylvania Rd Taylor 4pm 
July 13-15... 24th Annual Camaro  

  Nationals in Morgantown, PA  
July 14... USMA/K of C Clawson  
  Free Cruise-in 870 N Main St 3pm 
July 15... Back to the Bricks Road  
  Rally #1  Shea Buick-GMC 5111  
  Corunna Rd, Flint   8am - 5pm 
July 15... Vanguard Motor Sales  
  Cars & Coffee  15100 Keel St,  
  Plymouth  9am - 12pm 

July 16.. 46th Easy Rodders MI  
  Charity Car Show, Swap Meet &  
  Craft Show- Packard Proving Grds  
  49965 VanDyke, Shelby Twnshp 9am 
July 16.. Corvette & Camaro Show 
  Gilmore Museum 6865 Hickory Rd,  
  Hickory Corners, MI  9am - 4pm 
July 20.. Blue Sky Ice Cream &  
  Hamburgers free cruise-in 15155  

  S Huron River Dr. Romulus  4-8pm 
July 20-23 – CamaroFest XI 
  Bowling Green, KY 
July 22... Telegraph Cruise  
July 22-23.. Northville Concours  
  d’Elegance Cars/Coffee   8am-2pm 
  215 Griswold St  Northville  
July 22.. Motor City Solutions  
  25098 Brest Rd, Taylor  10am-4pm 
July 27.. USMA/Westwood Inn Senior  
  Living Free Cruise-in  19759 23  
  Mile Rd, Macomb  3pm-7:30pm 

July 29... Port Huron Downtown Car  
  Show Port Huron, MI. 10am-4pm 
July 29... Lake Street Motorfest  
  S. Lyon, Mi. / All day car show 
July 30.. USMA/KofC Clawson Billy  
  Sohns Memorial Car Show 
  870 N Main St, Clawson  8am-3pm 
 
MORE events listed next page.... 
 



Eastern Michigan Camaro Club  
BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

President- Paul Denski 
 734-718-2940   emccpres@gmail.com 
V Pres.- Don Jorgensen   
 734-452-9199     emccvp@gmail.com 
Treasurer- Jen Sievert 
 734-945-2516  emcctreas@gmail.com 
Secretary – Roxanne England 
 313-218-3184  emccsecrt@gmail.com 
Member@Large – Dale Baird 
 734-272-3362  emccmatlg@gmail.com  
 

   OTHER PEOPLE WHO DO STUFF 
Sgt@Arms– Rick Neibert   734-716-

6121        neibertrichard@att.net 

Board Advisor – Randy Martin 

Events – Don Jorgensen   
 734-452-9199     emccvp@gmail.com 
Newsletter- Barry Hensel  
 734-649-3056 Barry76Lt@wowway.com 
Websites-  Mark Harpootlian 
 248-420-6413  mark@majormicro.com 
Social Media - Bill Linton 
 703-963-2656      bill@lintons.us 
Camaro Superfest – Nita Bovan 
 248-829-2790   emccnita@gmail.com 
EMCC Charities – Sally West 
586-904-4029    sallyawest@aol.com 
EMCC Women - Denise McPherson 734-
502-8802 kobos.mcpherson@gmail.com 
 

EMCC OFFICIAL STUFF 

The Eastern Michigan Camaro Club 
is a registered non-profit club in 
the State of Michigan, with the 

purpose of promoting fun and 
fellowship between its members, 
other Camaro owners, and promoting 
the Chevrolet Camaro. Our meetings 
are held once a month and are at 
various dates, locations and 
times. Meeting information is in 
our monthly newsletter and 
website. The EMCC sponsor is 
Champion Chevrolet, Howell, MI.   
Dues are only $20 per year! If 
joining after Oct 1, you will be 

good through the following year. 
Membership renewals are also $20 
per year. Membership and dues are 
renewed every January.   
Club web site-  www.emcamaro.org    
Club Address- 6659 Schaefer Rd - 
Suite 1199   Dearborn, MI 48126 
 
 

CALENDAR OF EVENTS  

July 30.. Flat Rock Elks Lodge  
  10th Classic Car Show  26917  
  Telegraph Rd, Flat Rock 10am-3pm 
Aug 5.. USMA/KofC Clawson Free  
  Cruise-in 870 N Main St, Clawson 
  1pm - 5pm 
Aug 6.. 2023 Clinton Township  
  Gratiot Cruise 
Aug 6.. 15th Troy Traffic Jam 
  Columbia Center 201 W. Big  
  Beaver, Troy    10am - 3pm 
 

FUTURE EMCC EVENTS- 
Aug 21 – EMCC meeting  
Aug 19 – Woodward Dream Cruise 
Aug 20 – EMCC Christmas Party 
Aug 25/26 – WMCC/Berger Chevy Show 
 

CAMARO FUNNIES! 

 
 
PUN(s) OF THE MONTH: 1) Our dog 
swallowed a bag of scrabble tiles.  
The vet is checking him out...no 
word yet!  2) Highland Road Animal 
Hospital sign: "AGAINST ANIMAL 
TESTING.  THEY GET NERVOUS & GET 
ALL THE ANSWERS WRONG! 
 
THE LAST WORD: An employee arrived 
late to work with his left arm in 

a sling and his clothes in 
tatters. "It's 9:30," his boss 
pointed out, "and you were due in 
at 8:30." "Believe it or not, I 
fell out a second-story window 
earlier," the employee said. "And 
it took you an entire hour to 
fall?" 
 

mailto:kobos.mcpherson@gmail.com
http://www.emcamaro.org/


EMCC WEARABLES 

If you want a shirt, please 
contact PAUL/DON!! Depending on 
the size of the order, prices will 
vary (lower), but here are the 
base prices.... 
polo shirts... cotton (K500) or 
moisture wicking (K540)....  men's 
or ladies... $27 small-3XL 
T-shirts.... cotton (5000)....  
men's or ladies... $18 small-3XL 
 t-shirts.... moisture wicking 
(42000).... men's or ladies ...  

$22.00  small-3XL 
 sweat shirt.... no hoodie, std 
collar (12000).... $29 small-3XL 
 hats...... (C112) $20.00 
You can also have your name put on 
the right side and a second line 
if you wish too... maybe your car 
description? Your name is $5, the 
extra line is $3.50. (ex.- Barry 
1976 Camaro Type LT)  
 

 
 

EMCC SUMMER EVENTS 
Here is the list of possible shows 
and events you can attend this 
summer, with other EMCC members. 
Events in BOLD are considered club 
events where we want as many 
attending as possible.  
AUG:   
5th Goodrich Car Show / Goodrich,  
  MI. / 9am - 5pm 
5th Jack Frost Auto Museum Car  
  Show / Washington, Mi. Time ?? 
5th-6th Grattan Raceway /  
  Midnight Motorsports OTD 
6th 15th Annual Troy Traffic Jam  
  Car Show / Troy, Mi. / 10am-3pm 
12th  Clawson Main Street Show /  

  Clawson / 8am - 3pm 
13th  Greater West Bloomfield  
  Historical Soc. Car Show / West  
  Bloomfield, Mi (host EMCC) 
19th   Woodward Dream Cruise 
19th  Back to the Bricks/Flint, Mi 
20th – EMCC Christmas Party! 
25th  24th Annual Berger Chevy All  
  GM Show / Grand Rapids, MI. /  

  Track/Meet&Greet/Car Show 
24th-27th  Wisconsin Camaro Rally 

25th-27th  28th Street Cruise /  
  Grand Rapids, Mi. 
SEPT:  
8th-10th 40th Annual Frankenmuth  
  Auto Fest. / Frankenmuth, Mi. /  
8th-10th 29th Annual Fall Classic  
  NEOCC / All Camaro Show /  
  Tallmadge, OH  
15th-16th Milan Dragway Nostalgia  
  Nite / Time ????  
17th  Annual Frankenmuth Chicken  
  Run / Arrival time 12:30pm /  
  Meeting Place TBD 
22nd-24th Muscle Car Adventures /  
  Wisconsin Dells, WI  
 

 
 

WEEKLY CRUISE NIGHTS  
There are too many events to list 

on the calendar page, so here is a 
separate listing of the weekly 
cruise nights in our area, many 
EMCC members have visited in the 
past. Enjoy....  
MerriBowl Livonia on 5 Mile Rd  
  Every Wed Car Show   4pm-dusk 
Multi-Lakes Cruise, Commerce  
  Twnshp  every Friday  5pm-dusk 
Culvers of Lake Orion Cruise 
 4963 Interpark Dr N Tuesday 4-8pm 
Downriver Soul Shakers Car Cruise 

  Leon's Family Dining 8787   
  Telegraph Rd, Taylor, MI 
  4:30-9pm  every Saturday  
America’s Largest Weekly Cruise 
  Bakers of Milford Sunday’s 2-6pm 
Memories in Motion Car Club Cruise  
  Olympic Coney Island 7011 Wayne  
  Rd, Westland  Monday’s 5pm-8pm 
Weekly Classic Car Show 
  VFW #6695 1426 S. Mill St,  
  Plymouth, MI Wednesday 5-8pm 
Parking at Pasteiners Car Show 

  Pasteiner's 33202 Woodward,  
  Birmingham, MI Saturday 8am-10am 
Dearborn Heights Classic Car Show 
  Polish League of AmVets  5pm-8pm 
  25222 W. Warren St, Dbrn Hgts 
Stahls Thursday Night Cruise-Ins 
  56516 North Bay Road,  
  Chesterfield, MI 4pm-7pm 
 



EMCC PICS! 
EMCC at the Hot Wheels show 

 
 

EMCC at the MiFbody Meet & Greet 

 

EMCC at the Autism show 

 
 
EMCC members at the June meeting 

 
 

 

EMCC SWAP AND SELL 

Swap and Sell items are FREE to 
EMCC members/friends. Email items 
to Barry – barry76Lt@wowway.com  
 

mailto:barry76Lt@wowway.com


EMCC PICS! 
EMCC at the Wilson Barn Show 

 
 

EMCC MEMBER CAR LIST 

PLEASE register your Camaro on our 
web-based database … log on to- 
www.emcamaro.org/ClubCars/Camaros.
asp     If you have questions or 
problems with the database, email 
Mark. This isn’t mandatory, just 
for fun! Please email a picture!    
mark@majormicro.com NOTE!! – we 
have LOTS of members in the 
registry, but we’re missing many 
pictures!!  
 

EMCC – BARN SHOW 

It has become a tradition for EMCC 
members to attend this local 
event. This year, EMCC had 12 
members attending and we had no 
rain all day! Due to weather 
concerns, the show was down to 
only 300 cars. Thanks to everyone 
that brought snacks to share!  

EMCC CHARITY FUND  
The “Eastern Michigan Camaro Club 
Community Fund” is open to your 
donations. DONATING IS VOLUNTARY!! 
And it is tax deductible! We are 
set-up through the Canton 
Community Foundation. Use their 
website to donate- 
www.cantonfoundation.org  
Make sure you select  The Eastern 
Michigan Camaro Club Community 
Fund in the pull down menu of 
where you want your donation to 

go. Here is another link....   
https://localimpactalliance.org/fu
nds/canton/donor-advised-
funds/the-lariche-family-eastern-
michigan-caramo-club  
THANKS for your support!!  

 

EMCC – HOT WHEELS 

The annual local Hot Wheels show 
was again in Dearborn and EMCC had 
2 members attend the event.  

 

MiFBODY MEET & GREET 

This annual event had about 150 
Camaros and Firebirds attending, 
though it was a 3 to 1 ratio. We 
had 5 EMCC members attending.  
 

EMCC – AUTISM SHOW 

A local show to benefit Autism had 
several EMCC members attending in 
support! Butch, Paul, Ralph, Mark 

and Sharon, Matthew, Dave, Don and 
Joe! Thanks for representing EMCC! 
 

EMCC EVENT NEWS 

While there are many events listed 
on the calendar, there are always 
a few that are considered “club” 
events, where we hope more members 
will try to attend those select 
events. Look for separate articles 
on some of these events. For other 

events, please contact DON, our 
Activities Director. For those 
events you are interested in, Don 
will keep track of those and who 
are interested and send out emails 
only to people for those events. 
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7980 Grissom Parkway, Titusville, FL 32780 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 

EASTERN MICHIGAN CAMARO CLUB is sponsored by 

 
EMCC is Co-Sponsored and supported by – Saturn Printing, Loyalty Insurance, Livernois Motorsports, 
National Parts Depot, Cuda Automotive, Lingenfelter Performance Engineering, Ecklers All-Gen Camaro 
Parts,  Corrigan Oil Co., Kidd Co., Vanguard Motor Sales, SLP – Street Legal Perf, Detroit HotRod, Omnex 
Accounting, American Muscle, Ric & Rocky’s Auto Care; NBD Benefits Insurance 
 
EMCC is associated with – WWC- Worldwide Camaro Club, ICC- International Camaro Club, ACA- 
American Camaro Association, USMA- United Street Machine Association  

CHAMPION AUTOMOTIVE – Howell, Michigan

 


